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Reasons for Approval from Commissioner Scott:

Habitat for Humanity and Inertia are commended for the thorough community engagement process
undertaken for this land use redesignation.  Likewise, it is positive to see support provided by the
Albert Park Radisson Heights Community Association in their correspondence, and this should be
acknowledged and commended also.

From a planning perspective the proposed land use district and end-use of the parcel is appropriate
at this location.

Attachment 5 - Commissioner Comments 
CPC2019-0259 

mailto:Kimberly.Holberton@calgary.ca
mailto:PublicSubmissions@calgary.ca



